

Site Council Agenda

April 7, 2021

Members present:

- Parents: Alyssa Alloway, Sara Pohrman, Tracey Flannel, Michael Patin, Whitney Ziemak
- Students: Eli Lofgren, Carmen Ramseyer, Kim Cortes-Martinez, Mary Volk
- Voting staff members: Julie Conroy, Kees Keizer, Amy Wolf, Kym Duncan, Damon Messer, Erin Voelker, Amanda Williams, Crystal Ginger, Allison Leepin, Amari Thomas, Alan Simpson, Brian Davis
- Non-voting staff members present: Laurel Hess, Kate Poland

| | |
|---|---|
| Students, especially those who are most marginalized, are at the center of our conversations and decisions. Every time. Every day. | |
| 1) Active Listening for Understanding - ask questions for clarification - assume good intentions - give grace and patience | 3) Stay engaged and on task - think outside of the box - monitor your attention |
| 2) Equity of Voice - pause for / allow think time - invite all perspectives - speak responsibly from your perspective | 4) Accept non-closure - relentless focus on the outcomes - circle back to make decisions - respect start/end times |

| Agenda Item | Notes/Outcome |
|--|---|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Introductions <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ Please be ready to share: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Name ● Connection to GHS ● Ice Breaker: What do you want to do/be when you are older? | <p>Welcome new member, Mary Volk!</p> |
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Budget breakdown <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Request form ○ Follow up info from staff <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ New request from CRT group <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Funds request from Science ● Survey from CRT group (stress multi-department angle--try to get at least 1 from each dept) ● Follow up from Damon re: | <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● CRT request: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Conditional on applying a survey for students checking to see what strategies are best ○ Is approved ○ Funding will be out of the general fund ● Fund request from Science <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Fund from Science fund (actually not depleted) |

| | |
|--|--------------------------------|
| World Languages | ○ Unanimously approved |
| <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● <u>Breakout Groups-</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Take 10-15 min of last 2 meetings (april-may or may-june) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ Presentations are for other Site Council Members and should include a definition of the name of the group ○ How will you take the learning/discussions from this year into next year? ○ ○ Should this group change next year, or stay the same? ○ Create a powerpoint to present your findings. 3 slides: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ■ Beginnings ■ Current discussions ■ Looking to the future ○ Presentations will be in May and June ● <i>Sub group occurrences/discussions/ideas:</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Come back from breakout groups and share out! | DID NOT get to breakout groups |
| Next Meeting: May 5th, 10-11am | |

| Follow up/Action Item | Timeline | Person Responsible |
|-----------------------------------|----------|--------------------|
| Post agendas publicly- on website | ASAP | Keizer |
| | | |
| | | |
| | | |